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Honey, Kelly

From: Stenger, Scott L. [Scott.Stenger@pgnmail.com}
Sent:  Monday, June 07, 2004 8:24 AM

To: Honey, Kelly

Subject: RE: Weekly inspection form

Kelly,

Thanks for taking the time to review the form and providing us with your feedback. 1 like your suggestions and will
proceed w/ implementing them.
Hope you have a good week.

Thanks again,
Scott

-——-Original Message---—-

From: Honey, Kelly [mailto:Kelly. Honey@dep state.fl.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 03, 2004 11:18 AM

To: Stenger, Scott L.

Subject: RE: Weekly inspection form

Hey Scott:

Sormry it took me a while to get back to you. Your mail got buried in my email inbox. | looked
at your form. Basically, it meets the requirements for the State of Florida. Personally, | like
having multiple weeks on a single form. It makes paperwork review easier and saves paper
Here's my suggestions:

It's a little vague on the corrective actions part. | think it should more clearly state that the
date any corrective actions were performed must be noted. Also, maybe spaces to mark *
each "subsection” Y or N could be provided. For example, there are 5 crieria listed under -
"Are containers in good condition?" It would encourage employees to look more closely at
these criteria if they had to make a separate note for each item. ;

Let me know if you need anything further.
-Kelly
-----Original Message-----
From: Stenger, Scott L. [mailto:Scott.Stenger@pgnmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2004 10:44 AM
To: Honey, Kelly
Cc: Haggett, Jim P
Subject: Weekly inspection form
Kelly,

Thanks again for taking the time to talk to Jim and | regarding Wildwood.. I've attached the “Progress
Energy® form that Wildwood should be using and will be using in lieu of the old Florida Power form.
Please let me know if you have any comments or suggestions on improving this form.

Thanks,

8/3/2004



Message

8/3/2004

Scott

-Scott L Stenger. - - .

Progress Energy - ESS

Voicenet 230-4130 - <+ .

727-826-4130

* <<FRMSUBS00068.pdf>>"

Page 2 of 2



